FEBRUARY 2016  RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been extremely positive and are shown below.
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16 Patients completed the survey in February.  15 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 1 likely and none for the rest of the categories.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.

All lovely staff and friendly.

I consider it a fantastic Practice.  Professional, helpful and friendly.  The healthcare is fantastic.  Thank you.

All of the staff are helpful and friendly.

Very nice doctors and nurses.

Always treated courteously.

It’s a very good Practice offering a wide range of services.

It’s easy to see or speak to a doctor or nurse.

Great service.  Great doctors.  We are always seen relatively quickly so don’t normally have to wait very long.

First class service.

Always helpful and appointments same day if needed.

Reception are always friendly and helpful and the same for the doctors and nurses.

Registered here over 12 years.  Always caring and friendly.  GPs are very approachable.  Nurses always brilliant and make you feel at ease.  Reception staff friendly and polite.  Appointments never really been an issue.

Helpful staff with a smile.

It is useful being able to use the Broomfield Surgery as well as Park as the dates for injections suited our family better.
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